
 

The University of Toronto is closely monitoring the COVID-19 situation.  
Please visit our website, utoronto.ca, to read the latest updates. 

COVID-19: Protect Yourself and Your Community 

CLASSROOM ENTRY & EXIT 
PROCEDURES 

 The larger classrooms in Jackman Hall have two doors.  One is 
clearly designated as the entrance, and the other is clearly 
designated as the exit.  Please do not leave through the 
entrance, or enter through the exit. 

 Students should follow a circular pattern through the room, 
entering through one door, sitting during class, and exiting 
through the other door. 

 Once in the classroom, students should stay on the side of the 
room of the entrance.  Please walk to the row you wish to 
occupy, and walk all the way to the end of the row, taking the 
last available seat. 

 When leaving the classroom, through the exit door, please exit 
in the same manner. 

 Law school community members who with mobility issues 
should use the door that best meets their needs.  

These steps will allow everyone to enter and exit classrooms 
safely, without having to brush past each other in order to get to 
empty seats.  We hope that within a few weeks this will become 
second nature.  We appreciate everyone’s cooperation. 

 


